
 

A Parent’s Best          

Resource Connection 

The PRCs bring together a host of 

diverse programs and services 

under one roof, creating unique 

and centrally located services and    

resources dedicated to helping   

families with children. 
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What’s New… 

 Basic Start-Up    
Business Class 

 

 PIQE Graduation at 
MSHS 

 

 Parent Of The Week 

 

Parent Engagement  

Programs  

Coming Soon… 

 

Family Math Nights  

(2nd and 3rd Grade) 

Sierra Vista Dec. 5 
 
 

 

 David Hernandez, Director 

The Parent Resource Center is hosting a series of workshops designed to learn 

the basic skills and strategies needed to have a successful, and sustainable      
business organization. The business class is offered in a ten (10) workshop series 

created by the Instructor, Claudia Bernal, CPA, for those individuals who are 

thinking about starting and operating their own business. The business class  
helps students discover their strengths and weaknesses and determine if they  

possess the personality, drive, creativity, adaptability and a host of other talents 

and attributes that comprise a successful entrepreneur.  
 

Workshops are held weekly, Tuesdays from 4:00 to 5:30 pm at the Lincoln    
Parent Resource Center.  The series of workshops is all inclusive of best practice 

“hands on” and “real life” activities. Topics include: the successful operation of 

a business, identifying revenue sources, customer base, products and details of 

financing.  A new series will be offered during the spring semester.  Please     
contact Mrs. Rosie Rivera, PRC Assistant at the Lincoln Parent Resource Center 

at 675-4600 Ext. 1707 to place your name on the interest list.   

 

  

Claudia  Bernal, Business Instructor 

Basic Start-Up Business Class 
“Doing Business the Right-Way”  



 

PIQE-Parent Institute for Quality Education 

Maria Azucena Sandoval is being recognized as the “Parent of 

the Week” for her genuine interest and dedication to learning 

English.   Mrs. Sandoval is new to Madera after relocating 

from East Palo Alto in August 2015.   Mrs. Sandoval is very 

involved in the education of her children and very proud of their 

educational accomplishments.  She is the mother of four.  The 

two youngest attend Madera Unified School District Schools, 

her oldest son graduated from St. Mary’s college and her oldest 

daughter is currently attending St. Mary’s college as well.  Mrs. 

Sandoval  is currently attending the English as a Second        

Language class at Madera South High School and is particularly 

proud of her own progress.    

Parent 

Of  

The Week 

 

Parents at Madera South High School celebrated their graduation after     
completing a nine-week parent leadership course offered in partnership with 

the Parent Institute for Quality  Education (PIQE). 

25 GRADUATES! 

PIQE provided parents with an understanding of the high school system such as GPA, A-G requirement, 

CELDT and CAASPP Testing.  In addition, parents learned about the deadlines associated with college 
entry applications, exams and financial aide while promoting parental involvement in the decision     

making process. 

Principal Oracio Rodriguez, congratulating graduates. 


